
1st GAA 

match  

A team of 

our Ukrainian boys 

played their first GAA 

match for the school  

today in a friendly v. 

Sandy Lane NS. They dis-

played some great skills 

and sportsmanship. Well 

done to all involved!  

Annual    

Reports 

Annual school reports 

will issue next week. 

These reports provide 

lots of information to 

parents about your 

child’s learning during 

the year. You will receive 

a link through Aladdin to 

open the report. If you 

have any questions 

about your child’s report 

please get in touch with 

your child’s teacher. 

School reports will also 

include standardised test 

results. Please see the 

leaflet attached for more 

information about how 

to understand Sten 

scores. Here is a short 

video about the reports: 

https://ncca.ie/en/

primary/reporting-and-

transfer/ 

 

Sports Day 

1st—6th Class    

students had a 

busy Sports Day on    

Wednesday and we hope 

they enjoyed all the different 

activities. We were very 

lucky with the weather and 

thankfully the rain held off!  

Infants Sports 

Day  

We are hoping to run our 

Junior & Senior Infant Sports 

Day on Tuesday (weather 

permitting). We will confirm 

arrangements on Monday 

once we have a better idea 

of the weather forecast.  

Rounders        

Competition 

Well done to all 

the boys who took part in 

the Cumann  na mBunscol 

Rounders competition last 

week. The 3 teams played 

against tough opposition. 

Our 5th & 6th Class Team has 

reached the finals, these will 

take place next Tuesday, 

17th June in the Centre of 

Excellence in Portlaoise. We 

are awaiting more infor-

mation on the times of the 

matches. There will be an 

extra training session for the 

team on Monday from 2:30-

3:30pm.  

Swimming           

1st - 3rd  

The block of swimming    

lessons is complete. The 

boys made great progress, 

which we hope will stand to 

them, especially with the 

summer approaching. Please 

ensure that you have com-

pleted the swimming pay-

ment on Aladdin so that we 

have the funds to pay the 

swimming pool.  

School Tours  

The school tours 

are all over for this year. We 

hope the boys enjoyed their 

trips. Parents are asked to 

check their Aladdin payment 

page to ensure that any out-

standing tour payments are 

made before the end of 

term. The school does not 

receive any grant funding to 

subsidise school tours and 

needs to collect the cost of 

these trips from parents.  

New Infants 

Play Date  

We had a great 

turn out at Monday night’s 

meeting for new parents. 

We are now looking forward 

to meeting our new Junior 

Infants. They are due to visit 

on Monday 16th June from 

1:45pm - 2:30pm    

S C O I L  P H Á D R A I G   

Principal’s Weekly Bulletin 
1 3 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 5      N O  3 2  

S A F E T Y  N O T I C E S :  

  S U P E R V I S I O N  

S T A R T S  A T  

8 : 2 0 A M    

  D R O P  A N D  

G O  I N  T H E  

M O R N I N G S   

  D R I V E R S  

M U S T  W A T C H  

O U T  F O R  

C H I L D R E N  

W A L K I N G  &  

C Y C L I N G   

  N O  P A R E N T S  

O N  S I T E  D U R -

I N G  Y A R D  

B R E A K S   

  A R R I V E  N O  

E A R L I E R  

T H A N  1 P M  

F O R  1 : 2 0 P M  

P I C K - U P .   

  B U S  B A Y S  

A R E  F O R  T H E  

B U S E S  O N L Y   

  S T A F F  C A R  

P A R K  I S  A   

R E S T R I C T E D   

A R E A   

  W E  A R E  A  

N U T - F R E E  

S C H O O L   

  A N Y  S A F E T Y  

O R  W E L F A R E        

C O N C E R N S     

C O N T A C T :  

S H E E L A G H  M U R P H Y  

( P R I N C I P A L  &  D L P )  

S T E P H E N  T E R R Y  

( D E P U T Y  P R I N C I P A L  

&  D D L P )   
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